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Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)

From: Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)
Sent: Wednesday, November 3, 2021 10:47 AM
To: Anthony Bassett; jhilgendorf@hjlawfirm.com
Cc: Magner, Steve (CI-StPaul); Ubl, Stephen (CI-StPaul); Bruhn, Nathan (CI-StPaul); 

Yannarelly, Joe (CI-StPaul) (joe.yannarelly@ci.stpaul.mn.us); Boulware, Christine (CI-
StPaul); Sheffer, Vicki (CI-StPaul); Soley, Reid (CI-StPaul)

Subject: 975 Marshall Ave.Making Finding Notice of PH Ltr.11-3-21
Attachments: 975 Marshall Ave.Making Finding Notice of PH Ltr.11-3-21.pdf

Hello Mr. Bassett and Mr. Hilgendorf, 
 
After I sent an email on this matter, I checked DSI’s system and found that the code compliance letter was 
approved and sent on October 21, 2021, therefore, no action is needed further.  The resolution will go to City 
Council adopting the finding that the nuisance is abated and the matter is closed. 
 
Mai Vang 
City Council Offices – Legislative Hearings 
15 W Kellogg Blvd, 310 City Hall 
Saint Paul, MN 55102 
M: (651) 266-8585 | D: (651) 266-8563 
Legislative Hearing Appeals – www.stpaul.gov/legislative-hearings 

 

 
 
 


